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Richard Campbell, The Villages Regional Hospital’s Auxillary Foundation’s 
executive director and David and Yvette Sanborn, owners of David’s World 
Cycle are pleased to announce a multi year agreement with David’s World 
Cycle to be the co-sponsor of the Hearts for Our Hospital Bicycle 
Challenge on November 10th. 


“We welcome David’s World Cycle not only as a multi year sponsor of the 
cycling event but also welcome them to the Auxillary Foundation’s family 
of sponsors. They will be participating in numerous of our activities 
including our annual gala in February and room naming program” 
commented Mr. Campbell.


““David’s World Cycle is excited to announce a multi-year co-sponsorship 
of the Hearts for our Hospital cycling event and join the Auxiliary 
Foundation’s amazing group of sponsors. We will participate in the annual 
gala in February along with their room naming program. Thank you for the 
opportunity” commented David Sanborn.






